GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
GRAND COUNTY SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT

Regular Meeting =—-—-————m—m—mm—r e —m e June 2, 1987

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman,
D. L. Taylor at 7:00 A.M. Other Grand County Water Conserv-
ancy District members present were Gary Wilson and John Groo

Grand County Special Service District members
present were D. L. Taylor, A. Dan Holyoak, Gary Wilgon and
William D. McDhougald.

Others present were Don Maynard, Dale Pierson and
Roberta Highland.

Roberta read the minutes of the meeting of May 19,
1987. After calling for additions or corrections, the chair
declared the minutes approved as read.

Dale reported the Golf Course Board would attend
the next meeting, they have signed and returned the Letter
of Intent.

D. L. asked about the problem of the proposed golf
course being adjacent to the City Springs. Dale displayed
the map of the proposed golf course, including the old

course and the protection zone. He reported that under the
Safe Drinking Water act, any changes have to be reported to
the Bureau of Drinking Water, The plans should have been

submitted before any work had bheen done, and since that had
not been done, when construction on the new course started
the City of Moab is now out of compliance. The plan is to
invite some of the engineering staff from the Drinking Water
Staff down for a consultation.

Dale stated he felt the pipeline should proceed
because of the fact we could water the existing 9 holes, and
if they move the other 9 holes and housing, the fact of an
existing pipeline would be an asset to the project. The
amendments to the Safe Drinking Water Act was discussed.

Proposed development was discussed, Dale pointed
out that thig District also must watch Johnson's Up On Top,
that if the State leasegs it to the Sports Development Center
it might encroach upon our protection zone for George White
Well #4.

Dale explalﬂed he had asked Elaine Matthews about

he easement and the pipe has been delivered, The project
ig on gchedule.

Don asked about the meter put con his 1line last
year, and stated the meter had reduced his flow, When he
had turned his system on, it had not given him the flow he
had had in the past. He reported that he had a leak, but
the break had been caused when the line was <crossed. the
hydraulics of reducing line size for & smaller meter was
discussed, and bDon recommended that lines not be necked down
for a meter, Dbecause the flows are restricted. Mr. Maynard
was thanked for his input.
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The meeting adjourned at 7:50 A. M.

ATTEST:

i : > ,) D. L. Té{‘r,%{{man

Dalie Ppierson, Sec'y/Treasurer
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